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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 4:33 PM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GK4yA:ref ]

I am sending you this Email to voice my opinion on the wind mills this company is trying to shove down our 
throats I have lived here for 40 years and I love where I live and to have a company come in and devalue my 
property and all of the negative things wind mills bring with them isn’t right I don’t know anyone who wants to 
wake up in the morning and look out their back door and see some monstrous wind mill in there back yard I am 
totally against these things and how you people could allow this to happen is be on anything I could imagine 
 
Larry Caldwell 
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GK4yA:ref 
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